
[HSEM -Sullivan County] REMINDER --10 DIGIT DIALING STARTS
OCTOBER 24, 2021
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DOS:

To: undisclosed-recipients,

Wednesday, August 18th 2021,10:29:59 AM EDT

EXTERNAL:  Do not open attachments or click on  links unless you  recognize and trust the sender.

A REMINDER
Effective October 24, 2021, MANDATORY 10-digit local dialing is required for all customers in the New

Hampshire 603 Area Code.

Why is the local dialing plan changing? On July 16. 2020, the FCC adopted an Order ¢CC 20-100)

approving 988 as the 3-digit abbreviated dialing code to reach the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline,

starting July 16, 2022. Customers must continue to dial  1 -800-273-TALK (8255) to reach the Lifeline until

July  16, 2022. The Order requires all telecommunications carriers, interconnected Voice over Internet

Protocol (Volp) providers, arld one-way Volp providers (covered providers) to make any network changes

necessary to ensure that users can dial 988 to reach the existing National Suicide Prevention Lifeline by July

16,  2022.

For 988 to work in the New Hampshire 603 area code,  10-digit local dialing must first be implemented.

Implementation of this Order requires all covered providers to make  10-digit dialing mandatory for all local

calls in the entire New Hampshire 603 area code.

Why is  10-digit dialing going to be required in this area code? The FCC ordered that any area code that has

the 988 prefix and has 7-digit local dialing be transitioned to  10-digit local dialing to ensure everyone is able

to reach the National Suicide Prevention Lifeline using the 3-digit 988 code.

Will everyone in the 603 area code have to dial  10 digits for local calls? Yes. Every customer with a number

from the 603 area code will change to mandatory 10-digit dialing for local calls. Dialing 7 digits for local

calls will be prohibited for all customers in the entire area code.

What will be the new dialing procedure? To complete local calls, the new dialing procedure requires callers

to dial the area code + telephone number. This means that all local calls in the entire 603 area code that are

currently dialed with 7 digits will need to be dialed using the area code + telephone number.
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